Tettenhall Tennis Club 

Danescourt Road, Tettenhall, Wolverhampton, WV6










March 2024
Dear Members,
As the new tennis season starts, it’s time, once again, to renew your membership to Tettenhall Tennis Club.
Could you please ensure we receive your payment by 30th April 2024.  

What your fee includes:
· Social membership to Wolverhampton Cricket Club (WCC)*

· Access to WCs/shelter when the WCC is closed**
· WCC provide Simon with a key to the small room opposite the courts for access during Junior coaching. This is to support our compliance with the LTA Safeguarding regulations**

· Storage and noticeboard in WCC clubhouse**
· Use of social space in WCC clubhouse and external area around the courts for TTC functions
· Individual LTA membership

· Use of floodlights
· Free and plentiful parking

· Access to LTA run ballot for Wimbledon tickets

· Juniors have 1 free hour a week group coaching session

· Adults have free 1.5 hour monthly Club activity session

· No additional charge for intra-club tournaments and light refreshments
· No match fees for Staffs League matches
· Voluntarily-run social media accounts, webpage, email and text messaging service.  

 The ‘Social Member’ category is still available for those of you who still wish to be part of the club, but for one reason or another, are unable to play. 
This year we are again offering a 10% discount to second and subsequent juniors from the same household, but we are no longer offering the Family Membership category, as this has not been used for a couple of years.
We are registered as a Community Amateur Sports’ Club (CASC) which should see some benefit to the club’s finances in terms of tax refunds for voluntary donations including Gift Aid.     
We are hoping, as ever, for all our members’ support in the drive to increase our membership.  The committee is working hard to do what it can to increase this, BUT we cannot work alone, and we are asking you all to play your part. 
Your contribution to the club events is also important to us so please check the monthly calendar on the website.
We have a text messaging arrangement so that members who have given us their mobile numbers can receive messages which are read more widely and promptly than emails. If you do not want to receive these messages, let us know on the attached form. The number it will come from is 07848 877858. Emails will also continue.  
Existing members should forward payments or notification to tettenhalltennis@gmail.com. New member enquiries should also be directed to this email address. 
Have a very happy playing season, and I look forward to meeting you all both on court and socially.

Kind regards,

Guy Kendall
Chair, Tettenhall Tennis Club.

*excludes voting rights at WCC AGM/EGM  ** A proportion of your subscription is paid to WCC for these benefits which also include lease payments for the courts. 
